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TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
GL-2019-30 

FACILITIES MAINTENANCE BUILDING EMERGENCY SERVICES MODIFICATIONS 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

April 5, 2019 
 

Bid Due Date: 04-10-19 @ 11:00 A.M. 

 
 

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called to the following 

Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, addition, substitution 

or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the proposed Contract Documents for the 

work. Bidders shall acknowledge this Addendum on the Bid Proposal Page (BP-1). 
 

 
Question 1: Per Addendum 1, the Gypsum Board Partitions around the offices and corridor have 

been deleted from the project. What is the revised extent of the Wire Mesh Partitions 

required on the second floor? Please clarify. 

Answer:   Provide a 12’ x 12’ wire mesh enclosure, (w/ wire mesh door access) on the inside corner 

per plan, extending walls to deck. 
 
 
Question 2: The hardware spec has Corbin Russwin, Schlage, and Medeco locks allowed. It also 

states that cylinders are to be bought from Calvert Safe and Lock and they are to be 
Medeco. It also states a letter of authorization from Ansonia Board of Ed. I would 
assume that the reference to Calvert and Medeco is from another job, but need to 
confirm that Corbin Russwin locks and cylinders are acceptable? 

Answer:   Glastonbury’s standard hardware is Sargent/Assa Abloy. Delete Corbin Russwin, 

Schlage, and Medeco as acceptable manufacturers. 
 
Question 3: Please confirm if transfer switch for the generator is part of this bid or not.  It is shown 

on out electrical plans? 

Answer:   This transfer switch is Not In Contract. 
 
 
Question 4: Please confirm if notes 7 and 9 on the electrical drawings relating to Pv inverters and 

transfer switches for solar panels are included in our scope of work? 
Answer:   Inverters and transfer switches are Not In Contract. 

 

Question 5: Telephone and Cable refer to pulling new telephone and cable lines to the 

building.  This is normally done by the owner through their phone and cable supplier 

not through the electrical sub.   Please confirm that this should be removed and 

performed by owner.   Any interior wiring would be done by us but this has been 

removed from the current scope of work. 

Answer:   Any costs associated with the telephone and cable installation shall be included in bid. 
 
 
Question 6: Page A4 on the drawing set calls for a metal enclosure (full height) to be built, closing 

off storage room 201. The wall was to be constructed from the south exterior wall to 
the new interior partition. However, per addendum 1, that interior partition has been 
removed from the scope of work. The question now is, how far will the metal enclosure 
partition extend to? Does it end where it was initially located or will it now extend to 
the north exterior wall? 

Answer:   See revised drawing provided in Addendum No. 1 for metal enclosure installation.   

The enclosure shall be 12’ x 12’. 

 

 

Note:  This addendum consists of 1 page including the above text. 


